
     

Invitation To Tender
13 January 2022

TENDER NO 003/01/2022; PROVISION OF SECURITY SERVICES TO BOTSWANA 
MEAT COMMISSION (BMC) IN LOBATSE, FRANCISTOWN AND MAUN ON A 
TWO (2) YEAR CONTRACT FROM 2022 TO 2024

The Botswana Meat Commission invites 
licenced 100% citizen-owned security services 
companies who are fully registered with the 
Public Procurement and Asset Disposal Board 
under PPADB Code 100 (Security Services) 
Subcode 01 (Guard Services) to bid for the 
tender for Provision of Security Services to 
BMC plants in Lobatse, Francistown and 
Maun.

The detailed tender document can be 
collected from the Purchasing & Supplies 
Manager’s office upon presentation of proof 
of payment of a P2500.00 non-refundable 
tender collection fee, payable by cash at the 
cashier’s office at BMC-Lobatse head office, 
commencing Tuesday January 18, 2022 
during working hours (0730hrs -1300hrs and 
1400hrs – 1630hrs).

Compulsory site visits are scheduled for 
Tuesday, January 25,2022 (Lobatse), Thurs-
day, January 27,2022 (Francistown) and 
Friday, January 28,2022 (Maun) commencing 
at 1000hrs at all sites. Attendants must 
observe Covid-19 protocols at all times during 
the site visits. 

Only one(1) representative of each bidding 
company is allowed to attend each site 
visit. Failure to attend any of the compulsory 
site visits will lead to disqualification.

The closing date for the submission of 
completed tender documents is on Tuesday, 
February 08, 2022 at 1000hrs. Sealed 
tender documents are to be registered and 
deposited in the BMC Tender Box at the 
BMC Lobatse Head Office reception not 
later than the above closing date and time. 
Late submissions will not be accepted.

A limited attendance tender opening will 
be conducted immediately after tender 
closing, with a limited number of atten-
dants permitted in accordance with 
Covid-19 protocols and tender opening 
results availed to all tender participants 
immediately thereafter. 

All enquiries relating to the site visit, issuing 
of tender documents and submission of this 
tender must be directed to the Purchasing 
& Supplies Manager, Mr Batisani Phia at 
email: bphia@bmc.bw, Tel: +267 5331229/ 
5331233.


